
From: Samantha Smith samsmithitaly@yahoo.com  

Sent: Saturday, February 11, 2023 10:37 AM 

To: disb@deltacouncil.ca.gov  

Subject: Comments for Feb 15th Meeting on the Delta Conveyance 

I am very much against the proposal to siphon more water from the Sacramento 

River Delta. The Delta is an ecosystem that needs fresh water, both for the wildlife 

living there as well as the small farmers that call this place home. Please do not 

approve this destructive project. We need a comprehensive policy on water use in 

the West and should be limiting water use to agricultural practices that are not in 

sync with our constant drought. This project is short-sighted and will be disastrous 

to the ecosystems in the Delta.  

Thank you, 

Samantha Smith 

Napa, CA 

samsmithitaly@yahoo.com 
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